Critical Incident policy

The nursery will follow the critical incident policy for national outbreaks of infection/health pandemics. 

In addition, it will continue to follow all government guidelines regarding COVID -19 and keep staff and parents up to date with any changes. This includes following any procedures if the virus spread across the setting and/or the infection rates were to increase again as well as any local restrictions.  
